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Capital Budget Committee Meeting Minutes  

 
December 16, 2010 

 
 
Location: Fire Station 

 
Present: Gary Bohan, Ken Glowacki, Bob Varney 
Also Bill Taylor and Mike Penko of the Open Space Committee    
  
Due to a lack of quorum the meeting was not called to order. The members present used the time 
allocated to gather facts regarding the current allocation of CPA funds. Each of the three primary 
recipients (Open Space, Historical, and Affordable Housing) has had $328.4K allocated with 
Open space spending $238.6K, Historical $393Kand affordable Housing $16K. Recreation has 
also spent approximately $144K. There is approximately $1.9M in Unallocated Funds. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Robert Varney 
Secretary to the Committee  
  


